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COLLABORATIVE

for CHILDREN, YOUTH AND FAMILIES





Date/Time:  May 13, 2016
Location:  Research Triangle Park at the Redwoods Training Center 2801 Slater Rd #110 Morrisville, NC 27560
Directions & More Info: www.nccollaborative.org  

Attendants: Gary Ander, Chandrika Brown, Renee Cordero, Gail Cormier, Teka Dempson, Fredrick Douglas, Sonja Frison, Terri Grant, Carla Huff, Libby Jones, Stacy Justiss, Nicole Karim, Jennifer Mahan, Barb Maier, Seth Mais, Shara Marshall, Hope Newsome, Susan Robinson, Joanne Scatturo, Pat Solomon, Sheri Starks, Cathy Stephenson, Phillip Stonecipher, Angela Taylor, Keashia Walker
Adobe Connect: Wanda Douglas, Kara Allen-Eckard, Lucy Heffelfinger, Amy Horgan, Katrina McDaniel, Tammy Theall
Special Guest: 
Phone:  Damie Jackson-Diop, Lisa Lackmann
	Agenda/Topic
	Action   

	Welcome &

Introductions
	Co-chairs convened the meeting. Introductions completed.

	Approval of Minutes from prior meeting
	April 22, 2016 minutes distribute by email prior to meeting. No corrections were made. Motion to approve minutes for posting on the website. Motion second.  Minutes approved.

	Discussion Topics & Presentations
Parking Lot:

Next Meeting Scheduled:
Next Agenda Items:
Meeting Location:

Website:
	Topic: Position open for Secretary: Interested in serving in this capacity? Or know someone who may be interested?  Please contact Joanne Scaturro < joanne2653@aol.com>, Stacy Justiss < stacyjustiss@hotmail.com>, or Libby Jones ljones3@bellsouth.net.  
Presentations from Collaborative Members- 
1. Holly Hill Hospital Liaison Shara Marshall - Serving the community since 1982 to supporting patients of all ages to transition into adulthood and providing support through treatment plans developed to address coping skills and triggers that may be faced in a given situation. 

Some components discussed:  In Unit with computer lab program, appropriate discharge settings is establish prior to discharge, acute care vs traditional care, referral process, access to your therapist during your stay and afterwards, outsourcing if patient does not meet criteria for assessment, etc…

Question: Can early psychosis be detected and handled through your program?  

Answer:  Yes, we are equipped to manage all level of care. We offer a no cost assessment. We have treatment teams and which are led by the patients doctor where feedback is necessary from all team members and a variety of programs can be offered if needed. The important thing to remember Is care coordination is done throughout the process of treatment. We operate on a strength base phase system that builds upon one stage as patients work through each phase of treatment. For additional information on the phase system, please visit our website http://hollyhillhospital.com/child-adolescent-campus/our-programs/explore-discover-connect/
2. NAMI Durham-Barbara Maier- NAMI signature program was created at the National level. NAMI Basics is a 6 weeks course pilot and approved by the national level. 
Barbara Maier described and responded to questions regarding the NAMI family and youth programs that are evidence informed and provided by family members who have been trained and supported in keeping fidelity to the practice model.  Barbara stated that there are 30 affiliates across North Carolina, some are multi-county or regional and some are single county; all either are or working toward national accreditation and many provide some or all of these programs. 

Barbara also mentioned a resource that is very helpful to families and was of assistance to her, Ross Greene,Ph.D., The Explosive Child: A New Approach for Understanding and Parenting Easily Frustrated, Chronically Inflexible Children and a checklist at Collaborative Practice Solutions http://cpsconnection.com/CPSmodel and http://cpsconnection.com/sites/cpsconnection.com/files/FAQ%20020816.pdf

Lives in the Balance http://www.livesinthebalance.org/ for additional resources to a more accurate, compassionate understanding of challenging behavior and have a solid foundation upon which to employ NAMI Basics, the support of other parents and Family Partners and others who are part of your child and family team.
3. NC Infant/Young Child Mental Health Association- Gary Ander- Encourages all to be deliberate and use voices to tell stories and put faces on the recommendations from the MH/SA Task report and legislative budget discussions that affect children, families and youth in NC. Gary provided information as the NCIMHA where we first began advocacy. On November 7, 2016 at the Friday Center, Dr. Kate Gallagher at FPG (Frank Porter Graham Child Development Institute) will be the keynote speaker regarding Early Childhood development and the social emotional foundations. In 2014, Nurturing the Brain disciplinary teams were developed and TOT sessions occurred resulting in 3,500 trained in trauma and toxic stress. To date there is well over 10,000 trained in trauma since the 2014 Nurturing the Brain initiative. 
Barriers mentioned during presentation of HollyHill Hospital: 
1. ED Hospital beds

2. Child Crises and Ongoing services

3. Legislation

Shared idea: Submit advocacy work to the collaborative members to help advocate for policy change from the ground up. 

A motion was made and second to adjourn the meeting at 12:00 noon.
Reminders: All future meetings will be held from 10 am to 12 pm time unless otherwise noted.  Upcoming meeting dates are:
                            May 13, 2016
                            May 27, 2016 No Meeting due to Memorial Day weekend
                           June 10, 2016

                          June 24, 2016
TBD
Location:  Research Triangle Park at the Redwoods Training Center 2801 Slater Rd #110 Morrisville, NC 27560

**To exchange resources and questions send email messages/requests  to:    state.collaborative@lists.ncmail.net
Collaborative Listserv:  state.collaborative@lists.ncmail.net
Please use the Listserv to share successes in your community, share information and resources, make inquiries and build community. Smaller forums will be set up for committee work rather than the Listserv. Requests to be added or questions can contact: Susan Robinson at susan.robinson@dhhs.nc.gov or call 919-218-9164 

www.nccollaborative.org   NC-Collaborative-Strategic-Planning-Final-Summary-Report.pdf found when you scroll over home, it is a drop down box.  
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